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“Paws” for these Events





Book Fair Week - This week is our Book Fair!  We looked at the books and made our “Wish Lists” today.  You can come with your child to buy books during Breakfast with Books or Book Fair Family Night.  If you can’t come to either of those, but would like to purchase books, you can send money with your child on Thursday and I’ll have them go pick out and pay for the books that you sent money for.  


Wednesday, November 2 – Breakfast with Books for last names A-L from 7:00-7:30


Wednesday, November 3 – Breakfast with Books for last names M-Z from 7:00-7:30 


Thursday, November 4 – Book Fair Family Night from 6:00-8:00.








                 http://mrsjohnson1j.weebly.com/


 





    Look What We Have to 


    “Wag” About This Week!

















Oct. 31-Nov. 4, 2016


Mrs. Johnson


mjohnson@dunlapcusd.net


Ridgeview Elementary 


School


309.692.8260








































































































Johnson’s Journal





Having a ‘doggone’ good time in 1J!





 











Weekly Words





Spelling Words:  beg, jet, pet, ten, yes, head, by, wish, tree


Vocabulary Words:  contact, locate, greet


High-Frequency Words:  made, way, an, other, every

















�
�
Reading:  My Neighborhood


I hope you all had a great weekend!  This week we are going to continue our theme “My Neighborhood”.  The vowel sound that we will begin working with is the short ‘e’ sound.   We will work on sounding out words as well as writing words with that sound.  This can be a tricky sound for children to hear, so be sure to practice at home!  


 

















�
�
Writing:  Stretching Sentences/Articles


Later this week we will be learning about stretching our sentences to include important and interesting details.  For example, instead of writing “The bird flew.”, we will stretch the sentence to say “The blue bird flew during the night to find food.”  


We will also be learning when to use the articles ‘a’ and ‘an’ before words.  





�
�
Math: Numbers to 20


We have been learning numbers to 20 in math.  We will learn about place value (tens and ones) to help us understand quantities, as well as number bonds and ten frames.  While in the car, or during dinner, have your child tell you what number is 3 less than 19 or 4 more than 12, etc.  This is an easy way for them to show you what they have learned!�
�
�
�
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Notes from the Teacher


-DHS Cookie sales are tomorrow!  (50 cents for 2 cookies)


-Here are a few simple at-home suggestions you may want to try with your child:


Say a sentence and have your child write it out on paper.


Echo read with your child.  (You read a page and then they read it back to you.)


Have your child highlight our high frequency words in the newspaper or a magazine.


 

















Internet 4 Classrooms


This website offers great learning activities related to our math standards!  Have your child check out the Patterning activities or the Addition and Subtraction games!


http://www.internet4classrooms.com/skills-1st-mathbuilders.htm





Check Out This “Doggone” Good Website!








